
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA
Sent: 7/20/2012 2:47:18 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Automatic reply: PG&E's Road to Redemption

I willl be out of the office for an extended period of time. I will have no e-maii connectivity until 25 July 
and the limited connectivity after that. Ms. Julie Halligan will be the Acting Director of the Consumer 
Protection and Safety Division iin my absence. Please direct aii CPSD/CPUC matters to her and until 
furhter notice readdress ail reporting e-maii notices to her. You may contact her at:

imh@cpuc.ca.qov

(415) 703-1587 office

(415)830-2892 ceil

Personal information maybe addressed to my Administrative Assistant Aaron Pete at (4161 703-2179 
work or aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov or you may send it to my personal e-mail at|Redacted___________

Thank you,

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III

Mission: "No one dies on my watch!"

"No better friend; no worse enemy!"

SB GT&S 0556883
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